Chris O'Brien

From: Robert Corvese <robcorvese@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:50 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose Bill H-8183

Hi,

This tax would unfairly target renters of homes and condos. As part of RISTRA | strongly believe that the work of the
House Study Commision on Short Term Rentals should conclude its important work before any meaningful
legislation is enacted. That study commission, of which RISTRA is a member, has been extended through
the end of 2025.

| would also note that there are multiple bills to increase the taxes short term rental owners pay, with no clear
consensus on where that additional tax revenue would be directed.

How can you justify any tax without CLEARLY identifying what the intended use is.

Sincerely

Robert Corvese
29 Burnett Rd.
Warwick Rl 02889



